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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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Pope to Pray for Children
in December

Benedict XVI will be praying in a par-
ticular way for children in December.

The Apostleship of Prayer announced
this general intention chosen by the
Pope: "That children may be respected
and loved and never be the victims of
exploitation in its various forms."

The Holy Father also chooses an apos-
tolic intention for each month. In No-
vember he will pray: "That at Christ-
mas the peoples of the earth may rec-
ognize in the Word Incarnate the light
which illuminates every man and that
the Nations may open their doors to
Christ, the Savior of the world."

Stewardship Momend...
December 6th — 2nd Sunday of Advent

Generosity...authentic generosity is born out
of an attitude of gratitude. How generous are
you with your time? Advent is a time of
preparation. A generous portion of our time
given to prayer and to the service of others is a
good way to make Christ’s presence among us
known. Stewardship is living generously.
Thank you for your generosity this past year.

Courtesy Stewardship Office, The Archdio-
cese of Winnipeg

Evangelization & Catechesis ...
Nothing More Beautiful:

A friend and former Shepherd returns to St.
Joseph’s Basilica for the second encounter in
this year’s Nothing More Beautiful series.
Archbishop Thomas Collins of Toronto will
teach on the evening’s theme “Jesus Christ:
the Way, Truth and Life.” Mother Agnes
Mary Donovan, the inspiring Superior Gen-
eral of the New York-based Sisters of Life,
will give the witness presentation. Their talks
take place in the context of Evening Prayer
and beautiful music — a wonderful event for
this Advent season. Mark your calendar for
Thursday, December 10, at 7 p.m. For more
information

visit http://www.caedm.ca/beautiful

Office of Ecumenical Rela-
liony ...

Christianity at City Hall: “Celebrating our
Faiths” is a joint project of the Edmonton Inter-
faith Centre and the City of Edmonton, aimed at
showcasing the diverse religious traditions of the
city’s residents. This month the Christian faith
will be highlighted in a display titled “A Look at
Basic Christianity.” The Edmonton and District
Council of Churches invites all to the official
opening of this display on Friday, December 4
at 12 noon in the City Room of City Hall. Re-
freshments will be served. The display will be
open for viewing throughout the Christmas sea-
son, so please consider visiting if you are down-




